
 

NMS eFolder October 3, 2024 
 
Good morning Greenwich Township families. For your 
child's folder this week, we have the following information: 

• NMS clubs have begun. Attached you will find the list of club 
dates. 

• Next week, beginning October 7th is New Jersey Schools 
Week of Respect. We are recognizing this week with spirit 
days - each day will have a theme. Please see the attached 
document for more information.  

• Just a reminder that school is closed for staff and students on 
Monday, October 14th for Columbus Day. 

• Fall picture day for Nehaunsey will be held on October 29th. 
More information to follow. 

 


